
August 7, 2006

Ms. B. Marie Moore, Vice President
Safety and -Regulatory
Nuclear Fuel Services, Inc.
P.O. Box 337, MS 123
Erwin, TN 37650

SUBJECT: NUCLEAR FUEL SERVICES, INC. - ACCEPTANCE OF REVISION 1 TO
SAFEGUARDS PLAN AND REVISION 1, CHANGE 1 TO
SITE SECURITY TRAINING AND QUALIFICATION PLAN (TAC L31955)

Dear Ms. Moore:

I am responding to your letter dated March 31, 2006, which submitted Revision 1 to your
Safeguards Plan and Revision 1, Change 1 of your Site Security Training and
Qualification Plan. We have, completed our review of the changes, and find them acceptable.
Specifically, we agree that the changes do not decrease the effectiveness of the physical
security program at Nuclear Fuel Services, Inc. In addition, we conclude that your response is
acceptable to our letter dated February 8, 2006, requesting an immediate change in your
physical protection program to address changes in the . Condition S-1 of
your license shall be revised in a future license amendment to include the date-of this submittal.

Upon receipt of the subject submittal, we assigned this action Technical Assignment Control
(TAC) number L31955. This letter accepts the changes, therefore, TAC L31955 is closed.

If you have any questions regarding this matter, please contact me at (301) 415-7887, or via
e-mail, to kmr(cnrc..qov.

Sincerely,

IRA/

Kevin M. Ramsey, Project Manager
Fuel Cycle Facilities Branch
Division of Fuel Cycle Safety
and Safeguards

Office of Nuclear Material Safety
and Safeguards

Docket No.: 70-143
License No.: SNM-124
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